LIARN - 4t Cluarter ODJFS Wage Detsil Report

Hsallz,

We were recantly informed by ODJFS that changes have been made fo the
d4th quarter 2021 Wage Detsil report, due to QDJFS by Jan 31, 2022, LAN
iz cummendly working to implement the changes into version 2022 2 of the
application. Please do not create your 4th quarter ODJFS Wage Detsil
report file im LAR wntil you install this upcoming releass.

Mote that this update will require you to hewe installed the version 2022.1
year end updste, and will be installable regardlass of whether or not you
hawe opensd Temporary Mode or have slready closed 2021, For those who
receive LIAM releases by mail, we estimate that the discs will be s=nt by
January 18th. For those who downlosd LAM relesses, we estimate that it
will be ready on or sbout Januany 12th. You will receive a notification emsil
when the update is availabls

Respectfully,
AN Support

LA
B8 E. Broad Si., bth Floor, Columius, Ohio 43216



